
UNITCARGO CORONA UPDATE
 
Dear customers and partners of UnitCargo,

Corona has a big impact on all of us, but Logistics is more 
important than ever for people and their countries and 
UnitCargo pushes on. Borders are open for trucks and truck 
drivers, so the transport carries on without any major difficulties. 
UnitCargo continues to work devotedly in Vienna and all our 6 
branch offices in Europe, all the while respecting the measures 
to ensure the safety of our employees, as well as hauliers 
and customers. We keep moving on with a strong, optimistic 
team, well-prepared if the need for home office appears 
again. Rely on us, as we have made proper arrangements: 

    	 Our entire office staff is again available 
via phone both in and out of office

      Despite current limitations, we can still arrange 
meetings via: 
Skype/Zoom or Microsoft Teams 

We can do it and we will get through it!

Thank you for your trust and understanding.

Stay safe,

	 Your	 Team


